
 

Hi CUVP members, 

A very warm welcome to our new members who have joined in recent months. Thank you to club families for 
your recommendations and referrals, as these really help the club grow its membership base.  

It’s been an action-packed start to 2024, with meets, our club nights and school carnivals. We also travelled to 
Busselton for the iconic Jetty Swim and York for a country meet! Thanks for sharing achievements and photos 
as well as the time and eƯort that goes into being a swimming family!  

 

Club Night #8 – the Finale Friday 15th March  

Our final club night of the season is this coming Friday, with entries open on Swim Central now. All 
swimmers’ total club night results are tallied based on their personal improvements, and the top 10 are 
recognised at our awards day later in the year. It’s often not the fastest and most experienced swimmer who 
tops the list so keep up the entries and eƯorts to the last lap! 

Short Course season: May-September: What’s In Store? 

We don’t hibernate over winter, that’s for sure. We’ll publish our targeted meets for the short course (winter) 
season by mid-late April. Usually one event per month, mostly held at HBF Stadium. It’s lots of fun and 
motivating for swimmers at all levels, with all events swum in a 25m pool.  

  New Club Website – coming soon! 

Denika has been working hard behind the scenes on our new website. Stay tuned for the launch in the next 
month or so. 

 Recognising Our Swimmers 

The Junior Excellence program recognises swimmers aged 9-13 who have achieved times set by 
Swimming Australia during the season. We congratulate Mohamed, Amelia, Rachel and Bernice for achieving 
Bronze status and Juliet, Kaissie, Harley, Pallas, Skylar, Thomas, Megan and Sybilla for Blue. Well done and no 
doubt there will be more of our swimmers in the future! 

Junior State Championships 

We’re so proud to have four of our juniors – Amelia, Juliet, Rachel and Bernice – already qualify for the State 
Champs, to be held on 22-24 March. We wish them, and CJ of course, all the best.  

Get Involved! 

We always welcome suggestions for our club, including what you’ve seen work well at other sporting clubs 
you’ve been a part of. Email vpsc.president@gmail.com or chat to a board member at the pool. If you’d like to 
get more involved, we would love that too! See below on how to get involved as a Technical OƯicial. 



 

   Dates for Your Calendar 

 Fri 15th March, 4:30pm – Club Night #8 and sausage sizzle 
 Fri 29th March – Fri 5th April inclusive – Easter training break 
 Thu 16th May – Foundations of OƯiciating Workshop (Mt Claremont): start your oƯiciating journey, as 

no swimming meet can happen without oƯicials. Register for the (free) 2-hour workshop (register here) 
and/or chat to Sarita, Steve or Alison to find out more. 

 Public Holidays – reminder there are no training sessions held on any public holidays. 
 July/August – our annual Awards Day and AGM rolled into one. We’ll keep you posted closer to the 

time. 

 

Regards, Steve, on behalf of your CUVP Board Members 

9 March 2024 

 

Don’t Forget Containers for Change 

Support our club by using the QR Code below or quoting C10321648/Victoria Park Swimming Club. 

   

 

    


